
 

August 13, 2019 

  

Dear Sheriff Tom VanVleet, 

  

We are Janelle Babington and Penny Eims, animal welfare petitioners, from 

AnimalVictory.org. On June 6th we launched a petition against the animal abuse 

at Fair Oaks Farm and asked people to join us in boycotting Fair Oaks Farm, in 

addition to asking the Newton County Sheriff’s Office to investigate and charge 

everyone involved in these cruel situations.  We received 17,581 signatures that 

we are presenting to you at this time.  We are aware of the outstanding warrants 

and a few of the people who have been charged and are in custody as a 

result   We would like to commend your department for your superior work.   

http://www.animalvictory.org/?e=f9a294e461134def1634d7d1a9460547&utm_source=animalvictoryorg&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=fair_oaks_farm_letter_8_13_19&n=1&test_email=1


We will continue to update our supporters about the arrests and findings from 

your department pertaining to the case.  

  

Once again we commend your superior work and thank you and your 

department for fighting animal abuse. 

  

Very Truly,  

  

  

Janelle Babington and Penny Eims 

http://www.animalvictory.org/ 

 

 

http://www.animalvictory.org/?e=f9a294e461134def1634d7d1a9460547&utm_source=animalvictoryorg&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=fair_oaks_farm_letter_8_13_19&n=2&test_email=1

